
TOWN OF ASHLAND PLANNING BOARD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 676:4 and 675:7 that there will be a Public 
Hearing on Wednesday, January 7, 2015 6:30 pm at the Ashland Elementary School 
Library with Wednesday, January 14, 2015 as a snow date or second hearing if necessary, on 
the following proposed amendments to the Town of Ashland Zoning Ordinance:  
 

In Article 3.4, Obnoxious Use, adding wording to include screening of garbage 
containment areas and dumpsters;  
 
In Article 3 General Provisions, Section 3.5a and Article 10 Definitions amend the 
definition of “junkyard”.  
 

Proposed wording can be found at www.ashland.nh.gov or available upon request at the Town 
Office. The regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Board will commence immediately 
thereafter.  
	
  
	
  
	
  	
  
	
  
	
  


